Boundary Emergency Transitional Housing Society
7843 Riverside Drive
Grand Forks, BC VOH 1HO

March 2, 2018

City of Grand Forks
7217, 4™ Street
Grand Forks, BC VOH 1HO

Dear Mayor Konrad and Council,

The Transition Committee of BETHS is seeking a meeting with a two -person delegation from the City of
Grand Forks and a two-person delegation from BC Housing in order to create a concrete plan for the

2018-2019 year.

We are hoping to get consensus moving forward on the status of the “Rapid Rehousing” initiative,
including a proposed site and a Memorandum of Understanding outlining the process moving forward.

A draft of this letter addressed to BC Housing outlining this proposed meeting has been passed on to
them, and we would like to meet in Penticton at the BCH offices in March pending their approval of the

meeting.

Thank you for your time, and best regards.
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